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Crown Bay Center Eastern Parking Lot Temporary
Closure
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Crown Bay, St. Thomas 

The Virgin Islands Port Authority advised on Monday that parking will be temporarily prohibited
in the eastern section of the parking lot at Crown Bay Center (located near the entrance to Crown
Bay Marina).  

This section of the lot will be closed from January 12 through January 20 to be used for the
Dreamfest 2020 concert being hosted at Crown Bay Center this Saturday.  The closed section of
the parking lot will reopen on January 21.  VIPA apologized for any inconvenience and
appreciates the public’s cooperation. 
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